
Plan Commission Meeting Minutes:  October 14, 2020   
Draft – Not official until approved. Voice recordings of the entire meeting are available at the Town Hall upon request. 
The Plan Commission meeting for the Town of St. Croix Falls was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Frank 
Behning on Wednesday October 14, 2020 at the Town Hall. Present by roll call were Frank Behning, Stacy Bergmann, 
Rick Katzmark, Kyle Yunker, Jeremy Hall, Gus Koecher, and Dave Berg. Dave Robinson was absent. Zoning 
administrator Jim Alt, Town Legal Counsel Adam Jarchow, and Brad Hansen were also in attendance. 
 
Katzmark/Yunker moved to approve the agenda; motion passed unanimously.   
 
Yunker/Hall moved to approve the September 9, 2020 meeting minutes, motion passed unanimously.  
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Mr. Alt presented the proposed changes to the Town Zoning Ordinance. Discussion was had on the proposed changes, and 
consensus was the changes were ready for a public hearing at the next Plan Commission meeting. 
 
Discussion was had on reviewing the Town Comprehensive Plan. A proposed addition to the Comprehensive Plan was 
discussed. 
 
Public Comment: Mr. Hansen asked if the zoning of campgrounds was a state and county issue instead of a Town issue 
 
There being no further business, Hall/Berg moved to adjourn the meeting.  The motion passed unanimously and the 
meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
 
Jim Alt  
Zoning Administrator 


